
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, June 25th 

from 4:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

At Banc House in Norwalk  
 

A portion of the proceeds  

Will be donated to 

 The Norwalk High School Marching Band  

 

Marching Bears, Inc. (MBI) is a non-profit organization acting 

independent of the Norwalk Board of Education, dedicated to the 

activities of the Norwalk High School Band Program. Its main 

purpose is to provide financial support through non-profit 

fundraising. 

 
 
 

16 River St, Norwalk, Connecticut 06850 – (203) 853-7926 

http://www.bjryans.com/banchouse/Home.aspx

